
 

1. That Regional Council RECOMMEND that the Acting Medical Officer of Health 
amend the directive under Section 22 of the Health Protection and Promotion Act with 
respect to who can be seated at a table at a restaurant and to remove the requirement 
limited to household members only; 

2. That Section 22 BE REVIEWED every two weeks, with notification of proposed 
changes to be made to the Board of Public Health of Niagara Region, before being 
released publicly and that compliance with the Provincial framework be made a priority; 

3. That the Acting Medical Officer of Health IMMEDIATELY enact a plan with area 
CAOs and the NRP regarding strict enforcement of COVID19 related by-laws and public 
health regulations to flatten the curve;  

4. That Public Health WORK with area CAOs to immediately target those demographics 
that are causing the increase of COVID-19 with an aggressive communication 
campaign; and 

5. That any fines issued related to COVID-19 related by-laws and public health 
regulations by the NRP, Public Health and municipal by-law officials BE PUBLISHED 
publicly. 

      

 


